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10 Forums and 700+ Participants 
Members Take a Hard Look at 2020-2021 

The Association sponsored a series of forums Monday and Tuesday to discuss instructional 

strategies and cleanliness/sanitization concerns for the coming school year. In the wake of 

the ever worsening pandemic, members raised concerns and offered input. 

The “chat” and emails have been collected and are being used for future negotiations. The 

word cloud or “Wordle” above captures the top issues brought up at the forums.  

The slides presented at the forums are available at MontebelloTeachers.org.  

Distance Learning Innovations for Special Education 
The California Department of Education published the Distance Learning Innovations for Spe-

cial Education Resources last week. The materials can be found on the CDE Distance Learning 

Innovations for Special Education Resources webpage which can be accessed from the Sup-

porting Inclusive Practices (SIP) homepage (upper right hand corner tab) at: 

www.sipinclusion.org or directly on the resources page at: https://www.sipinclusion.org/

distance-learning-resources/.   

State Board of Education Considers T.I.M.E Charter 
A public hearing at the State Board of Education is planned for Thursday, July 9 to consider the 

establishment of a Charter School under to the oversight of  T.I.M.E. Community Charter 

School, which was denied by the Montebello Unified School District and the Los Angeles County 

Board of Education. If approved, the charter is planned to operate in the city of Montebello.  

The District will have a new KIPP Charter school soon. The charter was denied by the District 

and approved by County. 
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